

Beverley District High School P&C

MEETING

Wednesday 14th September 2022

6:15pm to 7:30pm

Type of meeting: General Meeting

Meeting Chair: Matt Davey

Attendees: Kelly Mann, Aliesha Murray, Jaylee Tonkin, Skye Doncon, Hollie Smith, Matty Davey, Kellie Shaw and Tamara Nixon.

Apologies: Ben Murray, Phill Veitch, Melissa Blechynden and Adrian Lister.

1. Opening Meeting @ 6:03pm
2. Approval of minutes from last meeting and business arising from the minutes.
Moved: Matty Davey Seconded: Skye Doncon

Business Arising

3. Correspondence in – As per correspondence book.
 - Shire community grant approval for minor infrastructure.
 - Quote from Guy Singerland to complete minor infrastructure.
4. Correspondence Out –
 - June special general meeting minutes.
 - Completion of P&C Super 66 Lotto in Blarney and Newsletter.
 - Finalise of the Super 66 with racing, gaming and liquor.
 - Promotion of Wood Drive in Blarney and Newsletter.
 - Shire community grant application for minor infrastructure.
 - September meeting – reminder and call for agenda items.
5. Treasurer's Report – See attached.
6. Principal's Report – See attached.
7. Sub-Committee Reports –
 - K-PP Committee
 - K-PP so far this year has raised over \$1000.
 - Kelly Mann will be asking teachers if any extra spending is needed this year as K-PP has over \$5000 in the bank account.
 - K-PP has \$1500 in a term deposit from a long time ago Kelly Mann will ask committee if they are happy to transfer this money into the main P&C account.

8. New Business

- a) Phill Veitch is organising the battery fundraiser. Jaylee will help with promotion again as no batteries have yet been delivered to Carl Smith's yard.
- b) Nature playground upgrade under the olive trees in the year 1-3 play area was discussed. Jaylee had a quote from Guy Singerland and a successful grant application but unfortunately Guy is now unable to complete the project. Skye is taking the grant application to the shire to ask about other options we are able to use.
- c) Discussed possibility of a welcome hat from the P&C to new families as an initiative for 2023.
- d) Skye suggested purchasing shade with drop sides to be used by the school at sports carnivals in 2023.
- e) Jaylee will look into the Cherry fundraiser for term 4.
- f) Melissa will look into the sustainable school cleaning fundraiser.
- g) Aliesha will ask about a wish list from teaching staff tomorrow at the CASS meeting.
- h) Discussed a possible fundraising event of a movie night on the new school oval.
- i) Discussed P&C also helping with the artist in residence performance, eg provide bar and food for the night which is possibly in November.

9. Adjournment@ 7:25pm

Next Meeting: Monday 17th October, 7pm, at the school staffroom.